



Executive Head Mrs S Murcott

19th September 2023

Dear Parent, Carer

RE: Open Evening - Wednesday 27th September 2023

Firstly, can I thank you for your continued support of the academy we have had a really productive, bright start to the new academic year.

As you will have seen locally, seen on our website it is the academy Open Evening on Wednesday 27th September 2023 giving our Year 5 ad 6 students along with their parents a look around the academy and the opportunities that we will give them.

As a result, the academy will close on Wednesday for ALL students at 1.30pm. Should your chid be entitled to free school meals they can collect these at breaktime.

Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact the academy vis wea.info@e-act.org or via he main reception 01902 368221.

Again, thank you for your continued support of the academy.

Yours sincerely

SMUrcott

S Murcott Headteacher

